
Dear Karen,  
 
 
I write in response to the Productivity Commission ‘Future foundations for giving’ draft report, 
which I’ve have read the draft report. Whilst there are some good findings and 
recommendations, I’m deeply worried regarding the recommendations for deductible gift 
recipient status to be removed for non-government primary, secondary, childcare, aged care, 
and other religious organisations.  
 
As a parent with one young child which we are bringing up with religious beliefs, it is of 
particular concern to me as I propose for my son to attend an independent school that benefits 
from DGR status. As you know, we are experiencing record high cost of living pressure and with 
removal of DRG status I have genuine concern that school fees would only be driven up further 
to make up the lost income from reduced giving, driven by the lack of tax benefit for businesses 
or individuals able to donate to the school.  
 
If the Government looks to adopt this recommendation, we will be forced to send our child to 
our overcrowded local public school which will impact their learning experience and stifle their 
academic potential.  The impact on the private school system and the industries that support it 
will be immense and I don’t feel adequate review has been done to take this into account.  
 
Please consider my concerns, I’m sure I speak for many in a similar circumstance with the large 
number of private schools in our area.  I do note it is very hard to find information on this thus 
responses may be limited. An open conversation with the public and those affected needs to be 
encouraged to get real feedback on the issue.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Harland Mackenzie 

 


